
Advent Season is Here!   

Please join us for the fourth Sunday of Advent on 
December 19th, at 10:00am. Our Interim Pastor Curtis 

Zieske will be leading worship, along with the choir. 

Dates to Remember: 

Wednesday, December 15th—Choir rehearsals: Voice at 6pm; Bells at 7pm. 

Thursday, December 16th—Advent Bible Study, 12:00pm. 

Sunday, December 19th—Worship in the sanctuary at 10:00am with our Interim Pastor, Curtis 

Zieske and music by the choir.  Interfaith Hospitality week begins. 

Tuesday, December 21st—Tuesday Crew, 9am; Church Council meeting, 6:30pm; “The Longest 

Night” service, 7pm at Christ the Good Shepherd. 

Wednesday, December 23rd—Choir rehearsals: Voice at 6pm; Bells at 7pm. 

Friday, December 24th—Christmas Eve worship service at 6:00pm. 

Sunday, December 26th—No in-person worship at Holy Cross.  A “Casual Christmas” worship 

service, 10am at Christ the Good Shepherd. 

The office will be closed beginning Friday, December 24th, and will reopen at 

9:00am on Monday, January 3rd.  There will be no email blast or worshipping at 

home bulletin during that week. Office phone will be forwarded and emails 

responded to. 

Advent Bible Study 

Our Advent bible study has been very well received! 

All are welcome to come and enjoy the readings we’ll share at noon on 

Thursdays through Advent. 

No need to RSVP.  We will wear masks and practice social 

distancing in the Skylight room. 



Thank you to all who donated to our Gift & 

Food Box Drive for Christmas!  We helped 

9 families this year! 

If any of you would like to contribute a 

poinsettia for the Sanctuary, please pick up 

a slip in the Narthex for your donation in 

“Memory Of” or in “Honor Of” someone and 

return the slip to the office so your 

generosity can be recognized! 


